November 3, 2016
Dear Parents,


It’s book report time! Our genre for the month of November is Fantasy. Fantasy books are made up stories that couldn’t happen in everyday life. Usually they have talking animals or magical powers. Examples include Magic Tree House books (some are historical fiction so be careful), Stuart Little, The Mouse and the Motorcycle, Charlotte’s Web, Babe, and The Littles. Fantasy books do not include Geronimo Stilton or Cam Jansen because those fit into the mystery genre study. 
Please help your child find a “good fit” chapter book by Monday November 7th. Send that book to school with him/her to be approved by me. The book should read at home during Bulldog log reading time. Please try to talk to your child about his/her book and discuss the reading. Talking about books greatly improves comprehension. It can also be read at school, during silent reading time, but wouldn’t depend on just that time to get the book finished. 

After the book is finished, your child will do a Character Can Project (see pictures below). There is no written part to this book report, but inside the can needs to be three items that help tell about the character. I would like the character can to show best effort work, be neat, and colorful. All creativity is encouraged! 

Character Cans will be due Monday, November 28th. They can be turned in early. If you have any questions, please give me a call. 
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